
   

 

 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY DEPARTMENT PROVIDES ACTIVE THREAT TRAINING  

About 60 people at Grossmont and 
Cuyamaca colleges attended training 
by Sheriff’s Sgt. Erik Munzenmaier on 
how to be prepared for a variety of 
threats that can occur both on and off 
the campuses.  

Any group of 20 or more interested in 
getting training can contact 
district.parking@gcccd.edu to set up 
a session.  

 

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW EMPLOYEES 

David Bier has been hired a network specialist II with the Information Technology 
department. David previously worked for two years at Cuyamaca College’s 
computer information systems department and as a CISCO lab tutor.  

 

 

 

Christian Magbuhat is working as a network specialist II with the 
Information Technology department. Christian previously worked as a 
network specialist for the city of Escondido. He has a bachelor’s degree 
from ITT Technical Institute.  
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